
 

 

 
 

 
5 June 2013 
 
Mr. David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communications Technology Authority  
PO Box 2502 
3rd Floor Alissta Towers 
Grand Cayman, KY1-1104 
 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Re:  Application to Withdraw Wireless Backup Leased Circuit Service 
 
Pursuant to paragraph 9 of Annex 5 of the ICT License issued to Cable and Wireless 
(Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME (“LIME”) on July 10, 2003 (the “Licence”), 
LIME hereby requests approval from the Authority to withdraw the tariff for LIME’s 
Wireless Backup Lease Circuit service.   
 
While LIME received approval to provide the service from the Authority on 21 August 
2008, the expected demand for the service never materialized.  As a result, LIME does 
not and never did have customers for the service.  Further, LIME has made a strategic 
decision in the meantime to focus on providing leased circuit services via a fixed 
network.  Consequently, LIME requests authorisation to withdraw the service from its 
Tariff and its list of authorised services 
 



  
 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME 
 
 
‘Signed’ 
 
______________________________ 
Anthony Ritch 
General Manager (Cayman), LIME 
 
 
c.c.  Rod Kirwan, Group General Counsel, LIME 


